



Springfield Road Leek Staffordshire ST13 6LQ

Tel: 01538 383558

Email:office@springfield.staffs.sch.uk

www.springfield.staffs.sch.uk Headteacher: Sarah Latham

Dear Parents

You are receiving this letter because your child is now in Year 4 and we need to begin to think about transition from primary to secondary education.

I would like to invite you into school for a meeting to discuss the process and answer any questions you may have.

The meeting will be on 26th May at 2pm in the Family Hub at school and we will be joined by our family support team who will also be on hand to give guidance.

Please don't worry if you cannot attend the meeting; I will put all information on the school website under a transition section and you can contact me directly at school if you have any questions.

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 26th May.

Kind regards

Helen Summers Lead of Teaching and Learning and Upper School Lead

Company Number: 09461655
Registered Office: Loxley Hall School, Stafford Road, Uttoxeter, Staffordshire, ST14 8RS